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Attendance

Attendance is down around 89.8% for our students for the month of December. Our
Friday attendance is managing to be at 89% this month.

Our current enrollment is at 99

Students of the Month

| would like to recognize our students that are participating in activities for the first time
since coming to high school. This takes courage and | hope at some point we can
maintain 100 % involvement at some point.

Issues Within the High School
Staff:

We still need to continue to develop quality substitutes for our schools. We are short
one staff position and we continually have to pull para educators to cover classes. This
means that many of our special education students aren’t receiving the classroom
support that is needed.

We are also short in out para staffing. We continue to rely on our current paras in many
ways as trustworthy and flexible in order to meet student needs.

Students:
Students are struggling to attend school with the absence of any activities.

Admin:
| will be off assisting in coverage for our wrestling team for the Petersburg and Haines
meets.

Celebrations-
Our send offs for our athletic teams continue to grow with better staff and student
involvements.

We will be having our winter concert on the 11th and we will host the elementary school
on the 18th for their winter concert.



Counselors Developments:
The partnerships that continue to be developed with SHI and multiple colleges.
Chelsea has spent a great deal of time establishing what credits are transferable.



